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Hello,

I am writing to note my objection to the Enfield local plan. I strongly object to the proposals to build homes on
the green belt running from the ridgeway up to Trent park.

I also object to the proposals for big tower blocks as part of the Enfield town redevelopment.

I live in Enfield precisely because it offers easy access to central London, whilst being on the green belt. If you
take away the green belt and walkways (which we regularly use), Enfield loses its character. And we may as
well either live more in central London or further out In Hertfordshire. If these plans are approved, we are
weighing up our options as to where we move as a family.

The tower blocks in Enfield town proposed will also give the town a Wood Green feel which is not desirable.

Please reconsider for the sake of our currently lovely borough.



